18™ July 2024

Mr. Rob French
Principal

Kilvington Grammar School
Dear Staff and Parents of Kilvington Grammar School,

| am writing to express our deepest gratitude for the incredible support and heartfelt
empathy you have shown Matilda, Archie, Vanessa, and me after the fire that destroyed

our home.

The generosity and support of the Kilvington Grammar School community have been a
beacon of hope for us during this challenging time. Your kindness, heartfelt messages,
and tangible assistance have significantly helped us navigate through this period.

To the staff and yourself, your compassion and understanding have provided immense
comfort to Matilda and Archie. | hope this support for our children will be a lesson in

kindness that they will remember and apply throughout their lives.

To the parents, your empathy and willingness to assist our family are truly
heartwarming. This collective effort makes Kilvington Grammar School a special place.

Once @gain, thank you from the bottom of my heart for all that you do. | am extremely

proud to be part of such an amazing community.
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With fincere gratitude,

/
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Simon and Vanessa



